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Ox-PAQ Update: The quarterly newsletter of the Ox-PAQ Initiative 

Welcome to the tenth edition of Ox-PAQ Update. News from the last three 
months is given below: 
 

 We have now received ethical approval for the first stage of Ox-PAQ Phase 

Two, which involves conducting a small number of cognitive interviews to 

assess the usability and acceptability of an e-based version of the Ox-PAQ. 

An ethics application for the electronic survey that will follow is currently 

being prepared. 
 

 Our manuscript detailing the psychometric analysis of the Ox-PAQ has been 
submitted for publication to the open access journal Patient Related 
Outcome Measures. Details on the progress of the article will be provided in 
our next newsletter. 

 

 An Ox-PAQ user manual is currently being drafted. This will be available for 
distribution once the psychometric analysis has been accepted for 
publication.  

 

 Our second Ox-PAQ abstract for 2015 will be presented at the 22nd World 
Congress of Neurology, which takes place in Santiago, Chile in November. 
The abstract will be published in Journal of the Neurological Sciences. A full 
reference and link will be provided in our next newsletter. 

 

 A third Ox-PAQ abstract for 2015 has been accepted for presentation at the 
18th Annual European Congress of the International Society for 
Pharmacoeconomics and Outcomes Research (ISPOR), which is taking place 
in Milan, Italy, also in November of this year. The abstract will be published 
in the journal Value in Health. A full reference and link will be provided in 
our next newsletter. 

 

 As reported in our previous newsletter, a lay summary of the project, 
outlining key statistics and results from both the development and 
validation stages, is available on the HSRU website. To request a copy in 
either electronic or paper format please email Sarah at 
sarah.dummett@dph.ox.ac.uk  
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 Just a reminder that all documentation related to the project can be found 

at http://www.dph.ox.ac.uk/research/hsru/OxPAQ 

That completes our tenth newsletter. We would, as always, be grateful for any 

feedback you might have. The next edition of Ox-PAQ Update will be circulated 

towards the end of December 2015.  

Please email David (david.morley@dph.ox.ac.uk) or Crispin 

(crispin.jenkinson@dph.ox.ac.uk) if you have any specific questions or 

suggestions regarding the project. 

Kind regards to all, 

The Ox-PAQ Team,  

30th September 2015. 
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